
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 13, 2021 
 

 

 

Ms. Gina Sandoval 
Hofstra University 
Department of Specialized Programs in Education 
Hempstead, New York 11549 

 

Re: “A Case Study of the Premed Experiences of Black Male Undergraduate 
Students” 

 HUIRB Approval Ref#: 20210913-SPE-SOE-SAN-1 
 

Dear Ms. Sandoval: 
 

This is to advise that the referenced research proposal qualifies for review by 
Expedited procedures under 45 CFR 46.110(d). The University’s Institutional Review 
Board (IRB) governing the use of human subjects as research subjects has 
reviewed your IRB application and approval is granted to conduct your study as 
described in your application. Please note that any significant deviation from the 
research design presented in your application must be submitted to the IRB for 
review and approval prior to implementation. 

 

On behalf of the IRB Committee, I wish you success in your research. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sofia Kakoulidis 
Vice Provost for Research and Sponsored Programs 
and Administrator of the Hofstra University Human Subjects Committee (IRB) 

SK:ab 

cc: Dr. Daphna Motro  
 Dr. Rebecca Natow                                                                                               
 Dr. Amy Catalano                                                                                                      
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